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I oppose HB 2005 and encourage it be voted down.  

Home constructed guns are just as safe as any other gun.  They can be registered. 

There is virtually no difference between them and ready built guns.  

It's ridiculous to bar young adults under the age of 21 from having guns. They and 

the community are better served with them learning to safely handle a gun, and learn 

to respect it. It would be much more practical to teach them respect in general. 

VOTE NO! 


